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ZONING PERMITS ISSUE IN JULY 2021 
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Chart Title

Town County Total CSM

7/14/21   2021-72 John and Jane Schuppe N/A Mondamin 014-00206-2500 Driveway Access 50.00T 7/15/21 

7/21/21   2021-73 Cedric/Isa Teisberg 680 Miller Farm 014-00205-0300 Accessory 675.00T 7/21/21 

7/21/21   2021-74 Cedric Teisberg 680 Miller Farm 014-00205-0300 Home Business 25.00T 7/21/21 

7/21/21 7792 8245 2021-75 Joel Davies 1267 Sunnyslope 014-00116-2100 Dwelling 
300.00C 
595.00T 

7/21/21 

7/27/21   2021-76 Daisy Linville 548 Mondamin 014-00206-0400 
Camper (25.00) 

Credit 
50.00T 7/27/21 

7/27/21 Pending   Daisy Linville 548 Mondamin 014-00206-0400 Non-plumb San 175.00C 7/27/21 

7/27/21 8339   Clayton Douglas 804 Middle Rd 014-00194-0700 Sanitary 400.00C 8/3/21 

7/27/21  8342  Tim Thomson 3977 Chippewa Trail 014-00018-1100 Fill and Grade 150.00C 8/3/21 
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To date there have been 32 Permits issued by the Town of La Pointe 
To date there have been 51 Permits issued by The County of Ashland 
 
REVENUES TO DATE 
 
County:    $12,800.00 
Town:          4,483.75 
CSM (Town) 7 @ 250.00     1,500.00 
 
TOTAL   $18,783.75 
  
RENTAL PERMITS 
 
55 Rental by Owners    $ 6,875.00 (2 others outstanding) 
38 Madeline Island Vacation     4,750.00 
37 The Inn on Madeline Island    4,625.00 
TOTAL    $16,250.00 
 
The Town Plan Commission along with the Town Administrator are planning public forum (as indicated in the latest Gazette) on the 
issues related to the “Junk Survey”.  There are three sessions scheduled during this month and will be posted and encouraging public 
input. 
 
Mr. Hartzell has not submitted further plans related to applying for a Conditional Use Permit related to the “Spa” as addressed in the 
last ZA report.  There is no new information related to the “Expandable Condominium” however, the ZA and TA had a brief consult 
with our Town’s Attorney.  We have asked him to consult with Mr. Hartzell’s Attorney (John Carlson) identifying particulars related 
to the Condo Association. 
 
The TPC is identifying certain areas in Zoning which may need further clarity including recent drafted definitions (previously 
distributed).  This will result in draft changes to Zoning text, be presented in Public Hearing than forwarded to the Town Board and 
County for final approvals. 
 
Respectfully submitted by Ric Gillman, ZA on 8/4/21 


